
 

 

SCHEDULE OF DIVINE SERVICES 
 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 10 VIGIL DIVINE LITURGY- SUNDAY BEFORE THE  
5:30 P.M. CHURCH VENERATION OF THE CROSS  

+PATRICIA HANNAH 
REQ. BY: SISTERS GENEVIEVE AND VERONICA                    

     
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER  11 SUNDAY BEFORE THE  

9:00 A.M. CHURCH VENERATION OF THE CROSS  
 +DR. THOMAS G. PONZURICK 
 REQ.BY: MOTHER, HELEN PONZURICK 

 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13 VIGIL DIVINE LITURGY FOR THE FEAST OF THE 

6:00 P.M. CHURCH EXALTATION OF THE HOLY CROSS, MIROVANJE/ANNOITING 
 +VICTOR VASELENAK 
 REQ. BY: RICK AND DENISE BOBICHECK 

 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 14 DIVINE LITURGY FEAST OF THE EXALTATION OF THE HOLY 
                9:00 A.M. CHURCH CROSS, MIROVANJE/ANNOINTING  
 PARISH FAMILY    
     
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 16             DIVINE LITURGY 
 9:00 A.M. CHAPEL +CECELIA KOTYUHA  
    REQ BY: TOM AND ANNA GRAY 
          
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 17 VIGIL DIVINE LITURGY SUNDAY AFTER THE  

5:30 P.M. CHURCH THE EXALTATION OF THE HOLY CROSS 
  +ROHALL FAMILY 

REQ. BY: JOHN KATHY PECHUNKA FAMILY                     
 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 18 SUNDAY AFTER THE EXALTATION OF THE CROSS 
9:00 A.M. CHURCH +FR. RONALD LARKO 
 REQ.BY: 4 CANTORS 

         
SUNDAY BEFORE EXALTATION OF THE HOLY CROSS 

 
SUNDAY TONE 5, GREEN BOOK (DIVINE LITURGY) PAGE: 146 
SUNDAY BEFORE EXALTION OF THE HOLY CROSS PAGE 247  

 
FINANCIAL INFORMATION FOR 09/04/22  

 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 
 
ROSARY FOR PEACE IN UKRAINE AT MOUNT MACRINA LOURDES GROTTO is prayed 
Sunday afternoons, at 5:00 p.m. Everyone is invited to join us in praying for Peace in Ukraine.  

WEEKLY COFFEE SOCIALS will resume today with the September Birthday Social.  
 
PACKAGE RAFFLE TICKET - This ticket includes: $1500.00 Cash and $2000.00 in gift cards 
($500.00 Target Gift Card; $500.00 Wal Mart Gift Card; $500.00 Giant Eagle Gift Card: and 
$500.00 Sheetz Gift Card.) This is to help defray the expenses for the 40th Annual Carpatho-Rusyn 
Festival in October. Anyone interested in purchasing or HELP SELLING these tickets may contact 
724-438-1382 LEAVE MESSAGE (someone will get back to you) or ask any GCU officer. The ticket 
will go off on the evening daily lottery drawing, Sunday, October 30, 2022. The ticket is $5.00 
donation. If turning in tickets and money please put in an envelope marked “PACKAGE TICKET” 
then place n collection basket. Thank you for your help with this fundraiser. 
 
THE 33rd ANNUAL ROSARY WALK will be held on Sunday. September 18th. Participants will 
gather at St. George Maronite Catholic Church, 6 Lebanon Terrace at 2:00 PM. The Rosary Walk 
will proceed to St. John the Baptist Byzantine Catholic Church, next to St. John the Evangelist R.C. 
Church, St. Therese R.C., then to St. Mary Nativity R.C. Church, and finally to St. Joseph R.C. 
Church (by vehicle).  
 
BLESSING OF STUDENTS AND TEACHERS will take place at the Divine Liturgies September 
17th & 18th. Registration for ECF students will also take place that weekend. 
 
GCU Lodge 81 is sponsoring its Annual Food Drive the weekend of Sept. 17-18. Non-perishable food 
items along with cash donations will be accepted. Non-perishable food items will be purchased with 
the monetary donations received. All donated and purchased items will then be donated to St. 
Vincent de Paul Society Food Bank in Uniontown. Both food banks need items such as boxed meals 
and canned goods, pastas, juices, peanut butter, jellies, and cereals. (You will find a list of desired 
items on the bulletin board in the vestibule Any assistance that you can provide is greatly 
appreciated. THANK YOU! 
 
ECF TEACHER MEETING will take place Monday, September 12th, at 6:00 in the school. 
 
GIFTCARDS are once again, being sold by the Social Ministry Committee. Forms can be found at 
both entrance to the church. Forms must be turned in by September 18th.   
 
16TH ANNUAL CAR SHOW will be held on Sunday, September 25. If you are able to help in any 
way by donating your time, raffle items, monetarily, or baked items, PLEASE call the event line:724-
438-1382. Your assistance is always greatly appreciated. 
 
PIROHI MAKING WILL START ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 15TH. ANYONE WISHING TO 
HELP OUT IS WELCOME. MANY THANKS TO ALL WHO HELPED WITH PIROHI FOR MT. 
ST. MACRINA. 
 
BULLETIN STAFF apologizes for misspelling of the FITZSIMMONS name on the bulletin cover.  
 


